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9th May 2022 
 

CRUCIAL CREW 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Our Year 6 children have been invited to attend a Crucial Crew Event on Friday 10th 
June at Brio Leisure, Northwich Memorial Court. 
 
Crucial Crew is an innovative & interactive way of delivering health & well-being 
messages to Year 6 children in preparation for their migration to secondary school in 
a fun and interactive way.   
 
We will travel to and from Northwich by coach.  The children will leave school at 
approximately 9:00am and return at 11:45am. 
 
The parental contribution for this trip is £9.50. 

You will need to pay and give consent for your child to attend on our Parent 
Pay system by Monday 6th June. 

 
This will be a great opportunity for our children to learn some valuable lessons that 
they will use throughout life.  
 

Kind regards, 

Mr H Baxendale & Miss C Lupton 
Year 6 Teachers 
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